
‘We Are Back!’  
Royal Caribbean Group Resumes U.S. Cruising Today 

 

 
  
FORT LAUDERDALE – June 26, 2021– Royal Caribbean Group, together with local 
officials, commemorated an important milestone on the cruise company’s journey to 
resume operations with its state-of-the-art, luxury ship, Celebrity Edge. The much-
anticipated day marked the first cruise to sail from a U.S. port following the industry’s 
suspension of service.  
 

“We are elated to once again welcome guests onboard, sailing from south Florida, our 
home,” said Richard Fain, Royal Caribbean Group, Chairman and CEO.  “Today is a 
day that brings momentum to our industry and to countless individuals and port 
communities around the world that are part of our travel and hospitality network.” 
 

Royal Caribbean Group’s health and safety standards are the culmination of more than 
a year of diligent work done by its Healthy Sail Panel and industry partners, and 
collaborations with government officials with a singular goal that prioritized the health 
and safety of guests, crew and communities it visits. 
 
EDITOR’S NOTE: Electronic Press Kit available to download at: 
https://presscenter.rclcorporate.com   
 

https://presscenter.rclcorporate.com/

